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Date: December 29, 2015 

 

Subject: Bayfront Park New Year’s Eve Celebration  

 
  

 

             On Thursday, December 31, 2015, the annual New Year’s Eve Celebration 

will be held at Bayfront Park, located at 301 North Biscayne Blvd. This is an 

annual event, free to the public. There will be a concert starting at 8:00 P.M. The 

concert will consist of two stages, one will be located in the park and the other will 

be at the amphitheater stage. At 11:50P.M.  There will be a musical performance 

by Pitbull until approximately midnight, the Big Orange Ball, located at the 

Intercontinental Hotel, will then rise and there will be a 13 minute fireworks 

display from a barge anchored in Biscayne Bay. This will be followed by more 

musical performances until approximately 12:30A.M., when the event will end. 

The event will also include an inclusive paid entry, food and wine festival event 

from 3:00P.M. until 11:00P.M. This event will impact the traffic within the 

downtown area due to a high volume of vehicles and pedestrians that will be in 

there area. 

 

If you have any questions please contact the Bayfront Park office at (305)-358-

7550  and Miami-Dade Transit at (786) 469-5420 for any questions regarding the 

bus re-routes.  
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